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Highlights of data: 
A biannual report was filed with THECB on March 30, 2015 for the period ending Feb. 27, 2015.  Most 
CTE programs have ordered and received their equipment/curriculum upgrade eligible through 
Perkins funding.  Additional equipment and software are in the process of being ordered.  Many 
conferences/professional development opportunities have been attended by CTE faculty with just a 
few to finish up this spring and summer.  Quarter 1 and 2 expenditure reports have also been filed 
and approved by THECB. 
 

 

Use of data: 
CTE program data is used for reviewing the programs to determine the most effective use of funds for 
improvement in student learning.  Detailed records on expenditures are necessary for reporting and 
accountability for use of federal funds. 
 

 

How associated to Student Success?  The purpose of the Perkins funds is to provide relevant 

occupational skills training for students to be successfully employed in their career fields.  The funds 

are used to improve CTE instruction, upgrade curriculum, increase the capacity of the CTE programs, 

and improve access to occupational skills training. 

 

Where the report can be found: Associate Dean of Instructional Services Office  
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